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18/02/2025

MR Michael Guerrera
1 / 86 Lagoon ST
Narrabeen NSW 2101

RE: DA2025/0063 - 84 Lagoon Street NARRABEEN NSW 2101

I have a number of concerns regarding the DA Applic. at 84 Lagoon St, Narrabeen. 1. The
demolishing of existing house has Asbestos, and I'm concerned about the dust and particles,
2. As a senior person living on their own, I value my Privacy, which will be ruined by the
windows of this northern wall of this building. No privacy louvers on any windows, which will
look straight Into my kitchen and lounge room. I also suggest a taller dividing fence to assist
the tenants below me from noise and eyes from pool area. I also cannot




